
March 27, 2020

All Atlantic:

Hope everyone is safe and secure wherever you may be today.  We continue to be in absolute 
AWE of the effort given, the individual commitment each of you has to Atlantic and, most 
importantly, to the essential supply chain of critical goods for our nation.  We speak a lot about 
culture at Atlantic, but in moments of great intensity, that culture is tested, and a spotlight is shown 
on us, individually, and as a collective. 

Atlantic is shining back with great luminosity.  In the last several weeks, Atlantic has been the very 
best of itself.  You have each been the very best of you.  And it shows.  It shows to your fellow 
employees, your leadership, our suppliers, our customers and most importantly the greater supply 
chain.  We are survivors.  We are THE leader in our industry. 

The fight against COVID-19 is not over, far from it.  We will continue to be challenged and will be 
asked to respond quickly with flexibility and grit.  And we will.  You have proven that.

As we push to the close of another week under threat of this pandemic, take a moment to pause 
and reflect.  Honor your efforts and be proud of the organization that you create every day.  As we 
move into the weekend, enjoy your family.  Enjoy laughter, good food, fresh air, sunlight and all the 
other simple pleasure we so often take for granted.  Let’s use this time to get back to the basics.  
Take some time to breathe.  You have certainly earned it.  

Atlantic is in very good hands, because they are your hands.  Thanks to all.  Keep up the amazing 
work.  I commend each and every one of you.  Here’s to new beginnings. 

Wes Carter




